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Chair Power and members of the Committee.

My name is Laurie Dougherty. I live in Salem. I urge you to vote Yes on HB 4105.
Transportation of oil and natural gas, whether by train or pipeline is dangerous to Oregon's
communities and environment. We have already had one fiery oil train wreck in Oregon a few
years ago in Mosier. We cannot risk another one. Pipelines leak contaminating land and water
and also pose a risk of explosion and fire.

 Please vote Yes to protect Oregon.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.
Laurie Dougherty
Salem, OR
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